Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Department of Transportation, District Six announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELLED: Tuesday, November 1, 2011, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Sunkist Grove Community Center, 12500 N.W. 13 Avenue, North Miami, FL 33167

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION.

Please be advised that the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six public hearing notice advertised in the Florida Administrative Weekly Vol. 37, No. 42 and published on 10/21/2011 for a meeting scheduled for November 1, 2011 regarding a roadway project on State Road (SR) 924/N.W. 119 Street at N.W. 7 Avenue, N.W. 10 Avenue, N.W. 22 Avenue and N.W. 27 Avenue to discuss the project’s design and scope of work HAS BEEN CANCELLED. The project identification numbers are 425273-1, 425273-2, 425273-3 and 425273-4.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Public Information Specialist Amparo Vargas at (305)470-5349, email: Amparo.Vargas@dot.state.fl.us.

For more information, you may contact: Public Information Specialist Amparo Vargas at (305)470-5349, email: Amparo.Vargas@dot.state.fl.us.
